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To whom it may concern: 

Model Energy, PLLC performed a site visit on April 6, 2023 at 100 Laurel Wood Ln., 
Lillington, NC 27546 and has reviewed the installation details of the PV system that was 
installed by SmartSun. The review was limited to the structural elements involved in the 
construction. 

The structural installation of the PV system was inspected and appears to be compliant 
with the 2018 North Carolina Residential Building Code.  In addition, the PV system was 
installed in accordance with the structural documents submitted for permitting and was 
installed using standard and sound construction practices.   

Thank you, 

Andrew King, PE 


